
  

 

 

No God’s Beauty Parlour in January – 

Look out for more information here 

next month! 

 

 

Services in January will be led by… 

5th January – Margaret Curme 

12th January – Pastor Glen Atkinson 

18th January – Rev Darren Holland 

26th January – Rev Robert Kasema (Covenant 

Service) 

Weekly Offerings 

With Arnold being away we do not have formal figures for the past 

month.  However please can we thank Stephen for continuing to 

undertake his weekly collection count and Janet for doing the 

banking in Arnold’s absence. 

There is a Contactless Payment Machine located by the Tea/Coffee 

area if you do not have cash available for the collection and would 

still like to contribute. 

As always, thank you church family for your hard work and 

generosity. God Bless you all. 
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What’s on at Cornerstone? 

Friday 10th January, 11am – 12.30pm – Cosy Corner Café 

Wednesday 8th & 22nd January 12.15pm – Houghton Grove 

Luncheon Club – there are spaces available! 

On Tuesday’s during the day we host a local sewing club. 

On Tuesday evening’s 2 yoga sessions are held here. 

There are 5 slimming World sessions held on Thursday’s at 

8.00am, 9.30am, 11.00 am, 5.00pm and 6.30pm 

Cornerstone ADS meet on Monday nights and are always 

looking for new joiners. 

On the Last Wednesday of the month we now have the George 

Formby Society (Westhoughton branch) practicing with us. 

One Tuesday a month a private group of Welland Residents are 

meeting here too. 

1st Saturday of the month Coffee morning 10.00am – 12noon 

Don’t forget the monthly coffee 

morning on the 1st Saturday of 

the month  

Barry & Ann will be hosting you 

on Saturday February 1st      

 Reminder - Any information that folk would like including in the following months 

newsletter should be sent to me (Lisa) by the 19th of the month.     You can email 

– lisa@excelphg.co.uk    Telephone – 07779 299 093 or text (same number). 

mailto:lisa@excelphg.co.uk
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CHARITY GIVING – retiring collections 2025 

At a recent Church Council meeting, it was proposed that we have a retiring collection 

on the first Sunday of each month, which will be donated to charity. 

For the first six months, we will collect for Commitment For Life, the URC’s global 

justice programme, which supports Christian Aid partners in 3 key regions of the world, 

working to combat poverty and support those whose lives are blighted by this world’s 

economic and political unfairness. 

If you would like to find out more about Commitment for Life, there will be resources 

to read and share on the bookstand in the porch. 

Please give what you can to support this important charity. 

Thank you. 

 

 

A Message for the new year from 

Lisa’s Daily Blessing’s calendar… 

May you look forward to the year ahead 

with an unwavering confidence in God – 

He loves you more than you can imagine, 

wants you to live out the dreams He put 

in your heart, and cheers you on to 

fulfill His purpose for you. 
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